
9-11-22 

President Kim Brandt called this regular meeting of the Anamoose City Park Board to order on this 11th 

day of September 2022 at 7:00 pm. Members Brittany Bromley, Karissa Gahner, Theresa Hoke, and 

Kristin Volson were present. 

The 2022 Anamoose Park Board budget was read through again. Bromley made a motion to approve the 

2022 budget. Volson, 2nd. AIF 

Final bills for the concessions stand were submitted. 

The park board is looking at its next project.  Bids for redoing the park bathrooms will be acquired.  

Memorial items for a recent community member will be checked in to. 

Discussion of the date to turn off the water, since campers pertaining to local construction plan to be 

there longer than our regular turn off date. 

It has come to the attention of the park board that one of the trees in the park will need to be staked, 

for better growth. 

Christmas was briefly discussed. 

The new lockbox at the park was discussed, a plan to routinely check the box was put in to place. The 

deposit box sign will need to be changed. Envelopes to accompany the box were found, motion to 

approve the purchase was made by Bromley, 2nd Hoke. AIF 

The next meeting of the Anamoose Park Board will be held on October 5th, 2022, at 7:00 pm. 

There being no further business, meeting adjourned at 8:20 pm. 


